
On a recent Saturday, ten students from San Juan College High School,
accompanied by their teacher, Carrie Rogers, came to Masada House, donating
their day to transform our backyard into a serene oasis. The students tackled a
variety of tasks with enthusiasm, hauling stones, laying mulch, sprucing up the
yard, and planting a beautiful tree.

With paintbrushes in hand, they spruced up the trim and worked their magic in
the backyard, repairing and fixing up the space. The result of their labor of love
is the stunning new Serenity Garden, a tranquil haven that embodies the spirit
of community and compassion.

The ladies of Masada House are forever grateful for the dedication and hard
work of these remarkable young individuals. Their selflessness is a shining
example of the power of giving back and the impact one day can have on the
lives of others.

A heartfelt thank you to the students of San Juan College High School for your
incredible gift. Your dedication and compassion have created a lasting legacy
at Masada House, a peaceful haven that will bring joy to the ladies for years to
come.
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Cleaning Supplies, Toiletries, 
       & Paper Goods

Freezer - prefer upright
Gently used furniture
Bed frames: twin bed size
Small dressers with drawers
Volunteer as a  board member

FA
LL

 2
02

4
N

EW
SL

ET
TE

R 

We're thrilled to announce that
the minor renovations at
Delahunty House are complete!
Masada House will soon welcome
a mother and her children into
our new program. Stay tuned for
updates as we prepare to provide
a safe and supportive
environment for families to heal
and thrive together.

EMPOWERING WOMEN IN RECOVERY

“All I have to say is I would not be where I’m at today if
it wasn’t for the Masada house.I started from the
bottom, with nothing but a few months of sobriety.
Masada helped me with a fresh start by teaching me
responsibility and how to hold myself accountable. I
set my goals and achieved them. With now nearly four
years clean I have my own car, own home and most
importantly I have all my kids with me. I’m the sober
mom they deserve and need. I love this version of me.
Thank you Masada for everything.”

Renovations on one of the Masada House bathrooms has
begun! Our goal is to create a clean, safe, and modern
environment that makes the women in our care feel valued
and supported as they journey through recovery.

These updates will enhance the comfort and dignity of the
women, providing a peaceful and uplifting space for
healing. A  nurturing environment plays a crucial role in the
recovery process, and we can't wait to share the
transformed Masada House with our community.

Stay tuned for updates as the work progresses. Your
continued support makes a world of difference in the lives
of the women we serve.

You can help by donating: 

Autumn is a gentle
reminder that change

can be beautiful.  

Kendra’s Story 

UPDATE

Youthful Energy Transforms Masada House Yard

Bathroom Rennovations at Masada House 
Kendra and her children 



    

Masada House recently hosted our Community Open House with the ribbon-cutting of the Bob and Sue
Hodgman Serenity Garden. The Farmington Red Coats had the honor of cutting the ribbon, officially opening the
serene space for reflection and peace.

The event, sponsored by the Connie Gotsch Arts Foundation, brought the community together to celebrate hope,
recovery, and the power of support. Guests were treated to live music by Ryan Woodard and inspiring artwork by
Karen Ellsbury.

The Open House provided an opportunity to share exciting updates about Masada House's new program,
Delahunty House. Guests also learned about the much-needed bathroom renovations. 

Inspiring testimonies were courageoulsy given by women sharing their personal journeys of overcoming
addiction. Their testimonies highlighted the transformative impact of Masada House's supportive community
and programs.

The event was a beautiful reminder that the generosity of our community makes a real difference in the lives of
those recovering from addiction. Every donation, every act of support, brings hope and healing to those on the
path to recovery.Together, we are creating a healthier, more compassionate community.

Masada House 
505-360-4672          https:masadahouse.com

610 N. Dustin Ave
Farmington, NM 87401 

Join us as we create a stronger, healthier, and safer community. Your financial gifts are vital in
transforming lives and fostering positive change. Give to Masada House online, send a gift, 
or scan the QR code on your phone. Thank you. 

Masada Community Open House Celebrates Hope, Recovery, and Community Support

Change is the journey
where hope emerges. 


